MONTGOMERY COUNTY LEPC QUARTERLY MEETING: 10/19/22 NOTES

Meeting Location: Virtual Microsoft Teams

New Action Items:

Task Responsible Party
None None
Previous Action Items:
Task Responsible Party
None None

New Business

OEMHS Updates - Tina Laboy

We are kicking off the County’s Hazard Mitigation Planning process today with our internal
project team. We will have open public meetings to be announced at a later date.

We have just selected a contractor to support the Emergency Operations Plan update and will
be kicking off soon. As in past updates, we will include the LEPC for feedback on the plan draft.
Earlier this year, the County received a Heat Grant from NOAA to conduct a heat mapping
project in the County. The initial results are available, in the coming months, we hope to receive
an interactive map available to the County and public.

The Planning Division has recently gone through some staffing changes. We are welcoming a
new Community Outreach Coordinator in early December. Soon, we also anticipate recruiting
for a new Emergency Management Specialist to fill one of our recent vacancies.

Hazmat Permitting Program - Barbara Moore

Processing permitting notices as received and sending out letters.

Speakers/Presentation

Nonprofit Security Grants Program — Mara Parker - Montgomery County Office of Emergency
Management and Homeland

Lithium lon Batteries and Electric Vehicle Fires — Battalion Chief lvan Browning — Montgomery
County Fire Rescue

Glen Echo Water Emergency and Wireless Emergency Alerts (WEA) — Matt Miziorko -
Montgomery County Office of Emergency Management and Homeland




Moving Forward

Next Meeting - Mitch Dinowitz

Next meeting will be January 18, 2023

For topics or to host a meeting please contact Mitch Dinowitz
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